

COOPERSTOWN CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

39 Linden Avenue Cooperstown, New York 13326-1496 (607) 547-8181

KARL O'LEARY Secondary Principal

August 26, 2021

Dear BOCES and New Visions Families,

In anticipation of transportation changes to accommodate the National Baseball Hall of Fame induction, please be advised of the following upcoming changes for September 7, 2021 and September 8, 2021.

September 7

AM Student drop off and pickup will remain as scheduled.

PM students will be dropped off at BOCES as scheduled.
PM students will be picked up from BOCES by CCS transportation at 1:00 p.m.
Alternately, parents may pick up their student at BOCES at the end of the program day.

September 8

There will be no CCS transportation for AM or PM students. All students must be transported to and from BOCES by a parent if they plan on attending that day.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely.

Karl O'Leary

Junior-Senior High School Principal